Volunteers Needed
Four Seasons Visitor Center
Upper Sandia Peak Tram Terminal 


The Cibola National Forest, Sandia Ranger District is actively seeking volunteers to provide education and outreach to visitors at the top of the Sandia Peak Aerial Tramway. Volunteers will interact with visitors, helping with questions about what trails to hike, which flowers, and trees they are seeing, and generally enhancing the visitor experience.  Volunteers will provide questionnaires to youth who want to become a Junior Ranger. Volunteers may also wish to learn to give guided nature walks or deck talks.

Volunteer’s services are needed August through October (subject to change). The morning shift will serve between 9am and 1pm and the evening shift will serve between 1pm to 5pm. Volunteers can sign up for volunteer shifts by visiting https://cibola.galaxydigital.com/ or by calling the Volunteer Scheduler, Kathleen Ackerson at (505-298-1960).
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